Dan Victoria

From: Tiffany Foster <tiffany.theranch@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 1:35 PM

To: Dan Victoria

Subject: Re: TUP

CAUTION: This sender is located outside of your organization.

Towhom it may concern,

| Tiffany Foster would like to request an extension of our current TUP. We have submitted our TUP
Renewal on April 3, 2024. Since that time F-CDOT and CDOT have requested a traffic study analysis to
fulfilla CDOT permit off of Hwy 9. This traffic study is in progress at this time. However it is projected to
take a bit of time to receive the permit. Possibly up to 6 months. | am requesting an extension of our
current TUP as | have weddings and events scheduled and have been organized and efficient in
submitting my renewal ahead of schedule. Thank you for your time and consideration in this

matter. Please reach out with any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Foster

Venue Owner

Marchand Ranch

Wedding & Event Venue

719-221-8716

www.marchandranch.com

OnThu, Apr 18, 2024, 8:50 AM Dan Victoria <dan.victoria@fremontco.com> wrote:

Hello Tiffany,

Canyou submit a letter requesting an extension of your current TUP?

I'also need to know who the representative is that will be attending the BOCC meeting on 4/23

Daniel Victoria

Fremont County Planning Director
615 Macon Ave. Room #210

Canon City, CO 81212

(719) 276-7365



